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West Harbour Development Sub-Committee 

October 22, 2019 

 

City Clerk's Division 

COUNCIL FOLLOW-UP NOTICE 

 

 

TO:  Tamara Bates    DATE: July 15, 2019 
Legislative Coordinator, 
Office of the City Clerk 

 
FROM: Stephanie Paparella 

Legislative Coordinator, 
Office of the City Clerk 
 

 

SUBJECT: 0.13% Increase for Capital Financing of West Harbour Development 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Please be advised that, at its meeting of July 12, 2019, Council approved Item 4(h) of 
the General Issues Committee, which reads as follows: 
 
4. 2020 Budget Guidelines, Outlook and Process (FCS19054) (City Wide) (Item 

9.2) 
 
(h)  That the matter of a 0.13% increase for capital financing of West Harbour 

Development (WH) for a total of 1.3% tax increase, be referred to the 
West Harbour Development Sub-Committee for consideration. 

 
 
Please take the necessary steps to carry out the direction of Council, with respect to the 
resolution above. 
 
Thank you! 
 


